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EXTENDED SCHOOLS ACTIVITIES        

February – March 2015 

 

                                                                                                       06 February 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached information about the after school clubs on offer after February half term 

break. The first extended schools activities will take place on Tuesday 24 February 2015.   

Our new, weekly extended school club called ‘Internet Homework Club’ is going well allowing pupils to 

access Bug Club, Abacus, Wordsmith resources using school laptops. These clubs are aimed at pupils 

who cannot gain access to the online homework activities at home. Wednesday’s dance club is now 

open to Reception Children.  

I would be grateful if you could place a tick in the box next to the club/s  your child wishes to join.  

Please also sign in the space provided and indicate, on the bottom of the sheet, who will be collecting 

your child each week.  

Please return completed forms to the main office.  For many of our clubs, places will be allocated on a 

first come, first served basis to ensure allocation is fair. Where it is clear that children have 

attended some clubs previously in this academic year, priority may be given to those pupils who have 

not yet had the opportunity.   For health and safety reasons, maximum numbers for each club will not 

be exceeded.  

Please note, some clubs have less places available than others.  It is likely that some children may not 

be allocated a place in their preferred clubs this term.  If this is the case, we will try our best to 

make sure they have a place in future terms.   

Upon receipt of your selections, we will carefully ensure places are allocated in order of receipt. Your 

child will then receive a letter outlining essential information for the after school club they have 

been allocated.  

Please ensure you return completed forms to the main office no later than Tuesday 10 February 

2015 as places need to be allocated so that clubs can begin TUESDAY 24 FEBRUARY 2015.   

We thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs S McHale 

Acting Principal 

 


